
 
 

Announcement of successful applicants of the Global Scientist and 
Engineers Program (GSEP) commencing in April 2025 
 

November 15, 2024 
 

Notification of Admission  
 
This is to notify that the following applicants have been admitted to 
the Undergraduate program of the Global Scientist and Engineers 
Program (GSEP) commencing in April 2025. 
 
We will send a separate email of “Notification of Examination Results” 
to those by the end of today. If you have not received it by November 
18th, please contact the Admissions Division. 
 

Institute of Science Tokyo  
 

Application Number  
 

44002 44023 44046 44064 44086 

44004 44024 44049 44068 44090 

44006 44029 44052 44071 44096 

44020 44033 44059 44077 

44022 44035 44063 44078 

 


